
2019 Holiday
Open House

Friday, December 6, 2019
6:30 - 9:30 pm

RSVP at 
www.lasallehs.org/HolidayOpen2019 

by November 29, 2019
For questions, contact Patricia Robidoux at
probidoux21@gmail.com or (626) 893-1172

Details
$40 per person - adults only.

Holiday cocktail attire.

All food, beverages 
and alcoholic drinks included.

Two service hours 
per family for attending.

Proceeds will benefit the Crystal Ball 
on May 8, 2020.

Come and enjoy the beautiful sounds of the 
La Salle Choir at Mia Italia,  

the beautiful Mediterranean home of 
Jason and Heather Young, P ‘14, ‘17, ‘21

457 N. Lima Street
Sierra Madre, CA 91024

La Salle 
COLLEGE PREPARATORY

FEATURING THE LA SALLE CHOIR


